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'dMr. Leroy R. Norderhaug a
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '.f.
Region V o

1450 Maria Lane Suite 210
Walnut Creek CA 94596

Dear Mr. Norderhaug:

Enclosed, for your files, are five copies of the latest revision to General Atomics'
(GA's) FIXED SITE AND TRANSPORTATION PLAN FOR THE PROTECTION OF SPECIAL
NUCLEAR MATERIAL OF MODERATE AND LOW STRATEGIC SIGNIFICANCE. revised
August,1993. For your convenience, a summary of the changes has been included as an
attachment to this letter. The document itself is marked with change bars in the margins for
those areas where changes were made. GA has concluded that the revisions do not
decrease the effectiveness of the plan and has made the changes pursuant to 10 CFR
70.72(e).

If you have any questions regarding any facet of this plan, please don't hesitate to
contact myself at (619) 455-2823, or Mr. Brian Laney at (619) 455-4369.

Very truly yours,

NY - d ''

Keith E. Asmussen, Director
Licensing, Safety & Nuclear Compliance

\bjl

Enclosures - as above

cc: Mr. Charles E. Gaskin, NRC Headquarters (1 copy)
Director, NMSS, NRC Headquarters (1 copy)
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# April 18,1994
,' IEL-2225

Mr. Leroy Norderhaug
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commisalon
Region IV - Walnut Creek Field Office
1450 Maria Lane - SuNe 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Subject Reeponse to NRC Comments on GA's Revised Physical Protection Plan
dated August 1993

Reference: Asmussen, Keith E. Letter No. 696-2131 to Mr. Leroy Norderhaug, dated
October 12,1993, which transmitted GA's " Fixed Site and Transportation Plan
for the Protection of Special Nuclear Material of Moderate and Low Strategic
Significance'," Revised August 1993

Do.s srderhaug:

Pursuant to our recent telephone conversations regarding your comments on the
referenced plan, enclosed are five (5) copies of five (5) revised pages which incorporate your
comments. Since all of your comments involved text that was previously (Ref) identrfied as
being revised by change bars in the margin, changes made to the revised text to incorporate
your comments are indicated by double change bars. These revisions do not decrease the
effectiveness of the plan and have been made pursuant to 10 CFR 70.72(e). Please discard
th sed pages lx, i 1-2,12-3,111-3, and 116-2 received via the referenced letter, andt

m

re).- 4 them with the enclosed pages (the latest replacement pages are distinguished by
having at least one double barin the margin).

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me,
or Mr. Brian Laney, at (619) 455-2823 or (619) 4554369, respeedvety.

Very truly yours,

1' m.

Dr. Keith E. Asmussen, Director
Ucensing, Safety and Nuclear Compliance

KEA:shs

Enclosures: Revised Pages lx, i 12,12 3, il 1-3 and 110-2

cc: Mr. Charles E. Gasidn, NRC Headquarters (1 copy)
Mr. Robert M. Bemero, Director, NMSS, NRC Headquarters (1 copy)
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